
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-2026/03      Date: 25.04.2025 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

This is to inform you that, due to the sad demise of His Holiness Pope Francis, 

our school will be observing a day of mourning. As a mark of respect, the 

school will remain closed for students tomorrow, i.e., Saturday, 26th April 2025. 

We join the world in remembering his life, legacy, and profound contributions 

to humanity. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

     

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 


